
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

November 7, 2023 at 5:00 PM in the commission chambers on the first floor of the Weber Center 

located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden UT 84401. The following items will be considered as part of the 

public meeting: 

 

ZMA 2023-13: A request to amend the zoning map on 18 acres from A-1 (agricultural) and RE-15 

(residential) to the R1-15 (residential) zone, property located at 4300 W and 1600 S, Ogden. 

Applicant is Jake Young. More information about this application can be found at the following 

link: https://frontier.co.weber.ut.us/p/Project/Index/19152 

ZDA 2023-01: A request to amend the development agreement on 15 acres of property zoned 

RE-15, located at 4300 W and 1600 S, Ogden. The proposed amendment will allow the zoning to 

be changed from RE-15 (residential) to R1-15 (residential). Applicant is Jake Young. More 

information about this application can be found at the following link: 

https://frontier.co.weber.ut.us/p/Project/Index/19214 

 

Questions regarding this application can be sent to sburton@webercountyutah.gov, or call 801-399-

8766.  
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